BROKEN ARROW, O
May 14, 2015

City of Broken Arrow E @ E ” W] E

Development Services Department

Attn: Farhad K. Daroga AUG 03 2015
PO Box 610
Broken Arrow, OK 74013 By

10675 S. 193rd E. Ave.
Broken Arrow, Ok 74014
T 918.455.5400

Work Email: Re: BAL 1074 and BAL 1072, New Heart Church Lot Split

Mike.Collins@newheartba.com
Work URL: http://newheartba.com

Dear Mr. Daroga,

Pursuant to the approval of the lot splits referenced above by the City of Broken Arrow,
New Heart Church acknowledges and agrees that a sidewalk shall be constructed within three
years from the date of this letter along 23" street in accordance with the Subdivision Regulations,
5 feet in width and one foot from the property line in the street right-of-way, for all of the
property platted as New Heart Church, Broken Arrow.

It is our understanding and agreement that in exchange for this letter and completion of

the balance of staff recommendations listed under BAL 1074 and BAL 1072, we shall receive
stamps on the Warranty Deeds on the subject properties upon presentation of the same to the

Planning Commission.
?j lly,

Ben Calmer
Lead Pastor



